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Celebrating Our Littlest Heroes 
The term "military brat" is a badge of pride worn by generations of kids 

who traveled the world with their parents, moving into adulthood with the 

knowledge that they have the strength to handle anything. Military 

children deal with separations, deployments, frequent moves and even 

their parents' injuries as part of the life they were born into or entered 

with their families. Their strength and resiliency are inspirational. This 

year, many of them are facing extended separations from a parent and 

delayed PCSes. Join us as we “Purple Up” this month to celebrate these 

brave heroes. 

Employee Spotlight  
We cannot wait for you to meet our 

new Community Director, Ebonie 

Bolden. Ebonie loves to travel, but this  

is the first time she has been able to 

enjoy our beautiful Hawaii. She also 

loves the color purple so we are 

positive that she will soon grow to love 

everything Ube! Ebonie says, “I love 

working with our residents.  I am a 

military spouse and understand the 

stresses they endure, so if I can make 

things easier for our families it truly 

warms my heart.” We are proud to 

have Ebonie as part of the team! 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

April is the Month of the Military Child 

and during this month, Hunt Military 

Communities celebrates the youngest 

members of our communities. Military 

children, often make some of the most 

significant sacrifices moving from state 

to state, school to school, and having 

parents deployed for long periods of time. We are 

proud to acknowledge and support the tremendous 

strength and resiliency of our military children, along 

with the sacrifices. This year, for the third time, we are 

hosting our Hunt Little Heroes program. Encourage 

your children to share stories of how they have been a 

hero and positive influence in their community. 

Applicants are asked to submit a 300-word essay, or 

a video telling their “Hero Story.” All applicants will 

receive a complimentary Hunt Little Heroes cape, 

mask and challenge coin. Three winners will receive 

cash prizes and matching donations to the charity of 

their choice. For more information please visit  

https://www.huntheroesfoundation.org. From all of us 

here at HMC, thank you for your service and sacrifice. 

 

Brian Stann 

 

 

CEO 

Hunt Military Communities 



Grout Maintenance 
Grout is our best friend when it comes to keeping our tubs and 
showers sealed, but what about when it starts to crack, chip, 
and discolor? If you notice any cracks or missing grout, please 
make sure to call our maintenance team. They will ensure that 
it is property replaced without causing further damage to the 
tub or area. To ward off mildew or ugly discoloration, a little 
baking soda, vinegar, and warm water will do wonders. If you 
prefer to bring in the big guns, ZEP Mold, Stain and Mildew 
Remover is our recommendation. As always, we are here to 
help so please feel free to call our maintenance team with any 
questions. 

Maintenance Corner 

Dr. Seuss Day at East RSO 
The Cat in The Hat joined us in March for story time at our Dr. 
Seuss Day. The kids had so much fun playing games, making 
their own hats, and taking pictures with our amazing RSS 
team member Ulysses (the Cat in the Hat). Thank you East 
RSO and Ulysses! 

SAVE THE DATES 

April 1-18th Hunt Little Heroes 
Keep an eye out in your community to see who is always 
helping others and serving our community. At Ohana, we 
know that it takes all of us to make a difference.  

All April Purple Balloon Pursuit  
Keep your eyes peeled while driving through your 
community for the Hunt Purple Balloons. Have your kids 
take a selfie with it and post it on the OMC Facebook 
page with #HMCPurpleUp to claim your prize! Make sure 
to take the balloon home with you. Our balloons will be 
out all month! 

April 9th Spring Eggstravaganza 
Word is out that the Easter Bunny is coming to town! 
Come join us at PCP pool for the community egg hunt 
with over 1,000 eggs. Our incredible resident vendors will 
also be there with all sorts of spring merchandise. Feeling 
hungry after the hunt? We’ve invited some incredible food 
trucks to help you out. Mark your calendars! 

Hunt Military Communities is introducing a new way to share your 
feedback. Through the Hunt Residents' Feedback Loop, you can 
share your thoughts, at any time through an online survey. 

We Want to Hear From You 

ohanannavycommunities.com 

April 11th Submariner Day 
We love our Submariner families! Grab a Subway 
sandwich for lunch at the East, West, and South RSOs 
while supplies last. Just our little way to say thank you! 

April 27th Bunny Racer “Nailed It” 
Ready to try your hand at the Netflix show, “Nailed it”? 
We’ve got the perfect activity to help you practice. Pick 
up a Bunny Racer kit at your RSO for you and your family 
to make together and make sure to post it on the OMC 
Facebook Page! 


